
First gathering of the SIT Innovation Community in the Netherlands 
  
From the ASIT newsletter, http://www.start2think.com  
  
* * * * A Special Message for our Dutch readers * * * * 
  
Based in the Netherlands? Interested in systematic innovation?  
  
On June 22nd , in Antropia, Driebergen, you are invited to 
participate in "Using SIT for Results", the first gathering of the 
SIT Innovation Community in the Netherlands. (Details on place, 
content and registration at http://www.sit-netherlands.com)  
  
* * Important! All ASIT techniques newsletter readers are entitled 
to 10% off the early bird price until March 28th. Just state 
clearly that you are an ASIT reader and you'll get the discount.   
  
The meeting will be centered around SIT - Systematic Inventive 
Thinking(tm) (which is the same as ASIT), a non-brainstorming 
approach to creativity and innovation, that is being used in 
hundreds of companies, in over 25 countries around the world, 
achieving real results. (More about the uses of SIT in 
http://www.sitsite.com) . 
  
This meeting is the foundation of a COMMUNITY. Dozens of 
individuals, companies and consultants in the Netherlands are 
already using SIT to make themselves more innovative. We will all 
share this experience in the meeting to help each other achieve 
practical results. (Read the day's agenda, and find how you can 
take part in http://www.sit-netherlands.com)  
  
And finally - we absolutely promise 2 things: 
  
a) Everything will be designed so that you can go out and do 
something practical; 
b) We - SIT - share all we can with you, and encourage the creation 
of an Innovation (Seekers) Community. 
  
Join us at http://www.sit-netherlands.com , and write to us with 
your thoughts. 
  
See you there 
  
Amnon Levav 
  
SIT International 
http://www.sitsite.com 
  
* * * I really hope to see you in this special one-of-a-kind event. 
Don't forget to claim your 10% discount (hey, I worked hard to get 
it for you...-:). 


